
 

 
 
 
 
 

Contracting with Bloom 
 
 
 
DATE: 13th Nov 2022 
 
To Whom it May Concern 
 
 
 
 

Referring to the above subject, our company has started contracting with Bloom-Jo since 2020, for the 

purpose of providing us with all services related to developing our phone application “iDeal”, Bloom has 

shown a professional level both through the development of professional app that contributed to the 

improvement of the company’s level, we highly appreciate the work their team have provided our 

company, as well as the necessary resource to get our own business going.   

 

 

Thank you, 

Lina Taybeh 

Founder / iDeal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 ديل للتطبيقات الذكية

For questions concerning this invoice, please contact us at: 

+962 6 5859093 

info@myidealapp.com 

 


